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The	General	Assembly	of	the	Na5onal	Chinese	Caucus	of	The	United	Methodist	Church	
had	voted	on	“A	Statement	On	Faithful	Forward”	on	October	19,	2019	at	Flushing	
Chinese	United	Methodist	Church	in	New	York.		The	result	of	the	vote	was	41	Yeses,	0	
No,	3	Abstain.	

A	Statement	On	Faithful	Forward	
In	light	of	the	resistance	to	the	decision	of	the	2019	Special	General	Conference	in	favor	
of	the	Tradi5onal	Plan,	the	Na5onal	Chinese	Caucus	of	The	United	Methodist	Church	
makes	this	open	statement:	We	support	the	decision	of	the	2019	Special	General	
Conference	and	disagree	with	all	ac5ons	contrary	to	the	2019	decision.	
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